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11th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

BHPS Community Coffee Morning
Wednesday 25th May between 8.45am - 10am

I am delighted to announce that we will be holding our first BHPS Community Coffee
Morning on Wednesday 25th May between 8.45 - 10am and very much hope that you will
join us.

The idea of the ‘BHPS Community Coffee Morning’ is to give parents and carers the
opportunity to meet other parents and carers from across the school. The plan is for the
coffee mornings to be a regular feature in the BHPS calendar - providing an opportunity to
meet informally for a coffee or tea, chat to friends, forge new friendships and feel part of our
school community. Although this will be the only coffee morning we will be able to fit in
before the end of the year, next year we will aim to hold a coffee morning each term.

As you are aware, the Friends of BHPS announced on 5th May that they are starting a
Pre-loved Uniform Shop and are asking for good quality and clean donations of school
uniform, P.E kit and also forest school items. These can be dropped off in our main reception
area. If you are dropping off school uniform, please do ensure that items have been washed
and are clean. I am delighted to advise, depending on sufficient donations being received,
the Friends will be holding their first Pre-loved Uniform Shop sale at our BHPS Community
Coffee orning on 25th May, so please do come along to grab a few school uniform bargains!

I have attached a ‘BHPS Coffee Morning’ flyer. We will also be putting these up in classroom
windows.

I very much hope the BHPS Coffee Morning is something that parents and carers enjoy -
little ones are also very welcome.

We hope to see as many of you there as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Hannah Freeman
Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead
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